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From: Anne Lorber <ablorber@msn.com>
Sent: Friday, February 21, 2025 11:57 AM
To: KUNZ Juerg * DCBS <Juerg. KUNZ@dcbs.oregon.gov>
Subject: Re: Additional PRP question

At this point, PRP injections for the knee and elbow as an adjunct to surgery have not been

studied, so would be unproven.

Brad





